
 

 
 
 
 

Investigation work – Proposed intersection 
improvements to Centennial Avenue and 
Epping Road, Lane Cove 

Roads and Maritime Services | February 2018 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million Urban 
Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and improve 
travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

Roads and Maritime Services would like to thank the community for their feedback on proposed 
improvements to the intersection of Centennial Avenue and Epping Road, Lane Cove.  

In response to community feedback the consultation period was extended from Friday, 15 December, 
2017 to Wednesday, 31 January, 2018. We are currently in the process of reviewing the community 
feedback and would like to thank the community for their input. 

A community consultation report will be prepared responding to the feedback received and will be 
made available on our website. We will keep you updated as the proposal progresses. 

Investigation work 

To gather more information we will carry out small excavations to survey the position of underground 
utilities. The proposed work includes potholing in foot way areas, as well as some small road cores 
over utilities. 

We have included a map to show the locations of the work. 

Our work schedule 

Investigation work is expected to commence Monday, 12 February, 2018 and will take approximately 
three weeks to complete, weather permitting. Work will include five night shifts and two day shifts.  

Our night shifts will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. Our day shifts will be between 
7am and 5pm from Monday to Friday. We expect to complete the work by Tuesday 6 March, 2018.  

 

 



 

 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work will be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier activities by midnight. 
 

Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe.  

Lane closures may be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App. 

Contact  
If you have feedback or concerns about the project or the proposed investigation schedule, please 
contact Roads and Maritime on 1800 572 004 or pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work.  

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 572 004. 


